
JUN 14 1934

Mr. Frank E. Kruesi
Assistant Secretary

for Transportation Policy
Office of Environment, Energy and Safety, P-10
U.S. Department of Transportation
400 Seventh Street S.W.
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Mr. Kruesi:

I am reponding to your letter to Mr. James M. Taylor dated May 25, 1994,

in which you requested that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission participate in a

Working Group to develop common, government wide measures of transportation

safety. The NRC would be pleased to participate in this effort. In this

regard, I am nominating Mr. Earl P. Easton, Section Chief, Transportation

Projects Section. As requested in your letter, we will inform Mr. Nutter and

Ms. Lawrence of Mr. Easton's participation.

Sincerely,

OL. . L -|
(3',.j [ . i '. 3

Robert M. Bernero, Director
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